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Research Analysis 

 

SB 242 modifies the membership of the Council on Law Enforcement and Education 

Training (CLEET) by requiring the appointee from the Oklahoma Department of Career and 

Technology to have experience in the creation and review of curriculum as well as experience in 

teaching criminal justice or law enforcement courses. The measure further requires CLEET’s 

application form for any state supported technology center to offer classes not exceed 20 pages. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure modifies the requirements for one seat on the Council of Law Enforcement 

Education and Training’s Curriculum Review Board. The measure also modifies the application 

process for technology centers and institutions of higher education to offer law enforcement 

training. 

 

Officials with CLEET estimate that the measure may increase the number of entities applying to 

offer law enforcement training. An increase in applications and subsequent monitoring of 

approved entities would require one additional full-time equivalent employee. The estimated cost 

associated with this employee provided by CLEET is $100,000, which includes salary, benefits, 

and vehicle expenses required for travel.  

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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